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NC-PHRF Meeting Minutes – August 10, 2011
Attendees: Bill Jarvis, Dyk Luben, Harry Preddy, Craig Beavers, Mark Weinheimer, Mark 
Brennesholtz

1. The “acting” treasurer reported that we have about $5200 in the bank, about $600 more 
than at the beginning of the year.  In addition, club dues from member clubs have not yet 
been invoiced.  Most of the surplus is due to the Committee meeting less frequently than 
quarterly.  It was resolved that the Committee should meet at least two times per year 
face to face.

2. The Committee considered the appeal by Dave Furna of the rating on a Viper 640 that 
was rated at 90P.  It was unanimous to change the rating to 96P based on performance 
and other area ratings (excluding Southern California and Charleston where it is likely 
that they only race one design).  Bill J. did an analysis comparing with Melges 24s, and 
ratings were widely varying across the country.  96 looks more consistent than 90.

3. We are requesting feedback on the more generous prop allowances being tested for the 
first time this year.  So far no complaints, but two boats have suggested they might go 
back from folding to fixed 3 blade next haulout. 


